
June 2018 Worthing CLC update – Worthing Growth Programme  

The Adur and Worthing Growth Deal is a partnership pledge made between the 
Borough Council and the County Council to work together on driving forward 
specific major regeneration and growth priority projects in the Borough. The deal 
was signed in March 2017 and the resultant Worthing Growth Programme that is 
the delivery mechanism for the deal will bring local improvements for residents, 
businesses and visitors. 

The growth programme is an evolution of the Worthing Investment Prospectus 
and includes the following projects:

 Teville Gate Redevelopment Site
 Union Place Redevelopment Site
 Aquarena Redevelopment Site
 Stagecoach Depot Redevelopment Site
 Grafton Redevelopment Site
 Civic Redevelopment Site
 Decoy Farm
 Worthing Public Realm Improvements
 Gigabit Broadband Connectivity

A key update for this month is the proposed public realm improvements from the 
station to the seafront. Following the completion of an Options Appraisal at the 
end of last year and a subsequent public exhibition in January, detailed design 
work is about to commence on the first phase of the project – Portland Road, 
South Street South and South Street North.

Public consultation on the detailed design is anticipated to take place in the 
autumn. The Worthing Public Realm Improvements Board will continue to update 
the CLC as the project progresses.

  


